Tlerracon

March 26, 2018

Chick-fil-A, Inc.
15635 Alton Parkway, Suite 350
Irvine, California 92618

Attn:  Mr. Steve Schwartz
P: (303) 519-7206
E: steve.schwartz@cfacorp.com

Re:  Geotechnical Report Addendum
Proposed Chick-fil-A #04046 Fircrest
6520 & 6518 19" Street West
Fircrest, Washington
Terracon Project No. 81175006

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

We understand that the City of Fircrest desires clarification regarding the feasibility of
stormwater infiltration at the above-referenced project site. Native soils at the site consist of
very dense, silty sand with gravel (i.e., glacial till). Given the very low permeability of glacial till,
we consider on-site infiltration of stormwater at this site to be infeasible.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide this letter of addendum to our February 27, 2017,
Geotechnical Engineering Report. Please contact us if you have questions regarding this
information or if we can provide any additional services.

Sincerely,
Terracon Consultants, Inc.

Brett C. O'Brien, EIT David A. Baska, PhD, PE
Staff Engineer Senior Consultant

cc: Jason Carey, Barghausen



